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Measure Description: 
Creates the Behavioral Health Justice Reinvestment Program in the Criminal Justice Commission 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Judicial Department (OJD), Counties, Criminal Justice Commission (CJC), Oregon Health Authority (OHA), 
Legislative Assembly, Department of Corrections (DOC), Housing and Community Services Department (HCSD) 
  
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on 
Judiciary to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.  
 
The measure creates the Behavioral Health Justice Reinvestment Grant Program to expand mental health and 
substance abuse services and housing for individuals with mental health or substance abuse disorders.  
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Criminal Justice Commission, the Oregon Health Authority, 
the Department of Corrections, the Oregon Judicial Department, the Housing and Community Services 
Department, and counties.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


